
MARSH GIBBON PARISH COUNCIL: BULLETIN 2 (February 2019) 
 

Waste Collection Change 
Because of the snow, AVDC has rescheduled the bin collections that were due today, until Monday. 
As a result, our collections are put back to next Tuesday. 
 
Planning  

·        At its last meeting Council had no objection to the following application: 
-- 18/04459/COUAR: ‘Proposed change of use and necessary building operations for the 
conversion of two agricultural buildings to form 3 smaller dwellinghouses and 2 larger 
dwellinghouses’ at Charndon Grounds Farm, Twyford To Marsh Gibbon Road, OX27 0AU; 
·        At its next meeting Council will consider:  
-- 18/03909/APP: ‘Demolition of redundant stables and carport, alterations and extension to 
dwelling, including change of use of part of site from equestrian to residential’. Lanes End Barn, 
Townsend Lane, OX27 0AE; 
-- 19/00321/APP: ‘Erection of dwelling’ at Plot 2, Box Farm, Castle Street, OX27 0HJ. This 
replaces 18/02240/APP, which has been withdrawn. 
-- 19/00120/ATC: ‘Prune and remove various trees’ at Ashbourne House, The College, OX27 
0HW. 
·        AVDC has approved 18/04126/APP: ‘Creation of new vehicular access and associated track’ 
- Charndon Grounds Farm, Twyford To Marsh Gibbon Road, OX27 0AU. 
 

HGVs 
Despite postponement of a meeting at Bucks County Council scheduled for January 31st, it seems 
agreement is near on how to conduct a feasibility study to assess whether the County Council will 
impose a weight limit on HGVs travelling through the village. 
 
Skateboarding 
The weekly sessions at the Village Hall will resume in March. Continuation in April is partly 
dependent on a grant from the Vale of Aylesbury Housing Trust’s Thriving Communities Fund, which 
should be decided in February. 
 
Buckinghamshire Council 
When the new unitary authority takes over from the County and District Councils in April 2020, there 
will initially be 147 councillors – three for each current County division. This means a reduction of 89 
councillors across the County compared with now. 
 
Next Meeting (open to the public to attend) 
Council will meet at the Hall on Tuesday 12th February at 8.00 pm. 
 
MGPC’s website is at www.marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk.  
Carole’s email address is clerk@marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk.  
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